


















































PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING DANGEROUS BUILDING {8000 OLD MADISON PIKE}

City Attorney Zingarelli noted that the Building and Fire Departments have had long-standing
concerns about this property. She stated that demolition or repair by the City are options for Council
since this building has been declared a public nuisance under the City Code, and she stated that notice
to the property owner had been provided as required in the City Code. Representatives of both
departments were in attendance to answer any questions.

Mr. Walker, a representative for the property owner, appeared before Council stating that his
client is actively pursuing the health and safety issues and also that he is hopeful that the problems
can be resolved by December 10.

Council President Smith opened the floor for comments regarding the public hearing.

BeBe Oetjen appeared before Council and stating that this building has been an eyesore for 20
years and she is glad that the City was finally doing something about it.

Donnie Spencer stated that the building was originally a manufacturing business and has fallen
into a state of disrepair. He also stated that something should be done about it; however, he stated
that he didn’t think the City should spend money or resources on this effort.

City Attorney Zingarelli asked for a continuance on the public hearing.

Council Member Clark moved to continue this until the December 10 City Council Meeting.
Council Member Overcash seconded. The roll call vote taken was recorded as follows:

Council District No. 1 Maura Wroblewski Aye
Council District No. 2 Steve Smith Aye
Council District No. 3 Teddy Powell Aye
Council District No. 4 Greg Shaw Aye
Council District No. 5 Tommy Overcash Aye
Council District No. 6 Gerald Clark Aye
Council District No. 7 John Seifert Aye

Motion carried.

MISCELLANEOUS BUSINESS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS

None

ADJOURNMENT

With no other business to discuss, Council Member Clark moved to adjourn. Council Member
Overcash seconded. The roll call vote taken was recorded as follows:
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Council District No. 1 Maura Wroblewski
Council District No. 2 Steve Smith
Council District No. 3 Teddy Powell
Council District No. 4 Greg Shaw

Council District No. 5 Tommy Overcash
Council District No. 6 Gerald Clark
Council District No. 7 John Seifert

Motion carried.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 PM.

Signatures on following page.
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Minutes No. 2018-23-RG, dated November 13, 2018 read, approved and adopted this 26" day
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